## **ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL**

Mr Jeremy Dufour jeremy.dufour@southeastwater.co.uk

Mr Steve Anthony
<a href="mailto:Steve-Anthony@theclancygroup.co.uk">Steve-Anthony@theclancygroup.co.uk</a>

Monday 11th May 2020

Dear Steve and Jeremy

We are writing to express our thanks to you and the entire South East Water and Clancy Docwra team for the efficient and considerate way in which the High Street water main replacement project has been carried out.

At all stages from planning to information sharing, and execution to clean up, the process has been efficient and professional. Despite some initial anxiety surrounding the diversions, your teams continued to work through rain, floods and lockdown completing the project well ahead of schedule.

Residents have overwhelmingly praised the friendly and polite team which Alfriston Parish Council wholeheartedly endorses and some would even say that the full road closure during the lockdown helped to make the village a safer and more pleasant place to be.

We now look forward too many years of leak free water supply!

Your Sincerely

Victoria Rutt Clerk and RFO

CLERK TO THE COUNCIL - VICTORIA RUTT